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I respectfully request your support of HB2314. 
I am not a motorcycle rider, but do support lane sharing for motorcycles.  I know that motorcycles are frequently
rear ended, and lane sharing will help prevent some of those accidents.  Lane sharing will reduce congestion on busy
highways and freeways and allow the rest of us to reach our destinations sooner.  Lane sharing will also help reduce
emissions and wear and tear on road surfaces.
Please vote YES on HB2314.

Pat Golden
Golden Orchard, LLC
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